
NEWSLETTER 
From the Head 
Teacher 
Dear all 

This week I have seen a lot of 

Dragon work in KS1 and Tawny 

Owls. St George, maps and adjec-

tives have all been taught through 

dragons and it has been a delight 

to see the children's creativity and 

enthusiasm. 

I accompanied Year 6 to Crucial 

Crew which was a great afternoon 

of learning. 

Our clubs have begun again this 

week and it is great to see such a 

high attendance at these clubs! 

Regards 

Mrs Turner 

Hilgay Riverside Academy  & Ten Mile Bank Riverside Academy  27th April 2018 

Hilgay   

May                                               

3rd Big Sing at Norwich Showground                                           

14th KS1 and 2 SATs week                   

Tri Golf Festival pm                                     

18th Royal Wedding Day              

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6             

June                                  

11-16 June Phonics test (Y1)        

25th National Sports Week               

 July                                

2nd Noted Liars performance at 

Corn Exchange (evening) Barn Owls   

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

          

 

Ten Mile Bank                           

 May                                              

3rd Big Sing  at Norwich Showground                                         

14th KS1 and 2 SATs week                             

Tri Golf Festival pm                                       

18th Royal Wedding Day              

22nd Kwik Cricket Yr 5/6                           

June                                  

11-16 June Phonics test (Y1)        

25th National Sports Week        

  July                               

2nd Noted Liars performance at Corn 

Exchange  (evening) Oak Class                                     

3rd Area Sports                              

24th Last day of academic year 

 

 

         

 

Attendance for this week 

Well done Tawny Owl Class! 

Barn Owl  96.54%          Oak   96.43%       

Tawny Owl 99%                               

Owlet 96.99%               Acorn 94.54% 

Noted Liars  . 

On Monday 2
nd

 July; 6.30pm at the Corn Exchange, King’s Lynn the children from Barn Owls 
and Oak class will be participating in a grand finale of the Noted Liars programme that they 
have both performed for you.  The tickets are free and everyone is welcome to come along and 
support them. 

 



Crucial Crew - Year 6 

    On Tuesday Year 6 visited Kings Lynn Fire Station as part of a great        

  project called Crucial Crew. This involves all the emergency services   

  showing the children how they keep West Norfolk children safe, and   

  how to assist in first aid. 

 

 

 

 

 P.E. KIT 

A small number of    

children forget to bring 

their P.E. kit into school for P.E.     

Can you please ensure that their full 

kit is in school at all times. Thank you.  

The Big Sing  

Please make sure you     

return the permission slip 

for the visit on 

Thursday 3rd May. 

 

 Unfortunately due to the weather the Tri-Golf festival for 

our KS1 children was cancelled today. 

However, Tracy Bower, Area Sports Co-ordinater for King’s 

Lynn has very kindly agreed to do a  Riverside Federation Tri-

Golf festival  for  everyone on the afternoon of the 14th May. 

We will send more details out nearer the time. 


